
17/04/2019 

MRS Susan Byrne 
7 Arana ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
sbyrne@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I object to this development, as the impact to the existing flora and fauna will be unacceptably 
destructive.
This bushland also needs to be retained for the importance of the wildlife corridor through this 
area. Studies seem to be inadequate, as this land also contains a zoning of Recreational, yet 
no mention is made of the buildings being built right to the boundary of this zone and the 
impacts this will have.

Sent: 17/04/2019 4:11:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


